
                               BURRENDAH PRIMARY SCHOOL 
 

 

Year 3 WA Museum Boola Bardip Excursion 
 

  

Dear Parents, 
 
We are extremely excited because we are going to be visiting The WA Museum Boola Bardip Tuesday the 
7th September 2021 as a follow up to the work we have been doing in class.  
  
The students will be touring the museum and see the amazing exhibitions.  We will be focusing on how society 
and items have changed through time and how they have stayed the same. 
  
We will be leaving school at 8:45am so please make sure your child is at school by 8:20am so that they are 
ready to go. 
 
Your child will need to bring their recess and lunch in a small labelled bag and a water bottle (students will not 
be able to bring their school bags on the excursion). 
 
The cost of the excursion is $17.00 per student. 
  
Please return the completed permission slip, student update form and payment to your child’s class teacher 
by Friday 27th August 2021. 
 
If you would like to be a parent helper for our excursion, please let us know.  If we have a lot of volunteers, 
we will do a ballot draw. 
  
Thank you, 
 
Jane Earnshaw, Jaimie Morley, Gail Nichols, Kylie Stone and Kristy Turner 
Class Teachers 
 
6th August 2021 
 
 

Year 3 WA Museum Boola Bardip Excursion 
 
I have read and understand the information regarding the excursion and give permission for my son/daughter 

______________________________, Room # ___________ to go on the excursion to WA Museum on Tuesday 7th 

September 2021. 

Where it is not practical to communicate with me, I give consent and authorise the teacher/s in charge of the excursion 
for my child to receive medical treatment as may be considered necessary. I am aware that the Education Department 
insurance does not cover personal accidents through misadventure nor loss or damage of personal belongings.  
 

 Permission Slip   Student Update Form   $17.00 

 
Parent Signature:  _______________________________________  Date:  ____________________________ 


